
Gender Pay Gap

Reporting period – 12 months prior to April 2023

Delivering what matters.



Our gender pay data has been collected according to the requirements of The Equality Act 2010 
(Gender Pay Gap Information) Regulations 2017.

The information in this report has been calculated using the pay data for 875 colleagues 
and covers the 12 months prior to April 2023. 

Creating an environment where all our colleagues are recognised for their contribution to 
CitySprint and can share in our success is a fundamental part of our corporate strategy.

I can confirm CitySprint’s gender pay gap calculations are accurate and meet the
requirements of the regulations.

Jon Stockton, CEO
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